
-----Original Message----- 
From: jowms29@myfairpoint.net [mailto:jowms29@myfairpoint.net]  
Sent: Monday, March 23, 2015 7:59 PM 
To: Katie Pickens 
Subject: solar 
 
I am not against solar fields in Vermont but I am in favor of Towns and Cities having 
the right to say where these fields are located in their areas. Solar companies shoud 
have to go before Boards of Selectmen and Planning Commissions in each town to 
get permission as to where to place these fields.  Agricultural fields, animal habitats 
and wetlands are fast disappearing in our State and these fields use up a lot of this 
land. Thank you for listening.  
 
Josephine Williams 
Poultney, Vermont 
05764 

 


